
Coast Guard Accepts Ninth C-27J Spartan
The Coast Guard accepted the service’s ninth regenerated C-27J Spartan medium range surveillance 
aircraft Sept. 29, 2016. The aircraft was flown to the Leading Edge Aviation Services paint facility in 
Fort Worth, Texas, Sept. 30, following the regeneration process at the 309th Aerospace Maintenance 
and Regeneration Group on Davis-Monthan Air Force Base in Tucson, Arizona. The Coast Guard 
will regenerate 13 C-27Js through this process, which involves inspection, verification and repair. 
The 14th C-27J in the acquisition program of record will come directly from the contractor and is 
scheduled for delivery this fall. U.S. Coast Guard photo. 


